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Sunday Services 8:30 & 11 a.m. Sunday School for all ages 9:45 a.m.

IN REMEMBRANCE

@GracePresPeoria @graceprespeoria @graceprespeoria

youtube.com/GracePres vimeo.com/gracepres

Grace Alive!
Sundays
WEEK-TV 25 — 9 AM
WBNH-FM 88.5 — 9 AM

Live Stream
Sundays
media.gracepres.org — 11 AM

You can listen to all of Pastor Bryan’s 
“Unlimited Grace” radio programs at 
media.gracepres.org/unlimitedgrace 
or by subscribing to the podcast in 
the iTunes store.

Unlimited Grace Radio

ROBERT FITCH - January 6, 2020. Brother of Pat (Bruce) 
Alkire and Tom (Marsha) Finch. 

FLORINE ZIMMERMAN - January 7, 2020. Mother of Daniel 
(Lynn) Zimmerman.

GLORIA BOYD - January 3, 2020. Father of Birney, Rod 
(Jennifer), James, and Craig; sister of Bette Lu Kline.

WILLIAM “CARTER” HARE - December 27, 2019. Husband 
of Myra; father of Melanie and Chad; brother of Jan (Mark) 
Fiscus, Marcia Morrow, and Norma Hare.

RICHARD FEIGLE - December 29, 2019. Husband of Sara; 
father of Alice Feigle and Lucy Adamo; brother of Linda (Ron) 
Drummond.

ROBERT “FRANK” BUSSARD - January 4, 2020. Husband 
of Brenda; father of Robert Bussard, Jr., and Alecia Hayes; 
brother of Naomi Ritchie.



GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTSORDER OF SERVICE
January 12, 2020

PRAISE AND CONFESSION

ASSURANCE OF GRACE

WELCOME

PRAYERS AND THANKSGIVING

GRACE FROM GOD’S WORD
“Uniting Worship”

Isaiah 6:1-8
p. 571 in the Grace Bible

Dr. Bryan Chapell

BLESSING FOR GOD’S MISSION

Today’s sermon outline has been translated into multiple languages  
and is available at the Welcome Center.

ADULTS

SERMON NOTES

Financial Peace University
Dave Ramsey’s Financial 
Peace University will once 

again be offered at Grace as part of our winter 2020 
MidWeek Grace. Classes begin January 15. Register online at 
www.gracepres.org/fpu20.

2019 Giving Statements
We praise the Lord for all of our Grace donors. Giving 
Statements will be sent out automatically to each of our 1,400 
donors by the end of January. If you need your statement 
sooner, please let us know your requirements by either putting 
a note in the offering plate or emailing the church Finance 
Director at smonn@gracepres.org. Every effort will be made 
to accommodate your request and your patience is greatly 
appreciated.

Women’s Tuesday Bible Studies
January 14, 2020
Women’s Tuesday Bible Studies begin January 14 with a 
new semester of class options. For more information and to 
register, please visit www.gracepres.org/tbs.

Discover Grace
Today, January 19 & 26
9:45-10:45am, Lounge
To learn about our church and 
how you can serve Christ’s 
purposes here, sign up for 

the Discover Grace class at www.gracepres.org/discovergrace. 
Whether you are brand new or have attended for years, 
everybody is welcome!

Living in Grace
Mark your calendars for January 
24-26 for this year’s Living in 
Grace conference. Register at 
www.gracepres.org/lig20.

Friends in Faith
January 19, 2020
The Friends in Faith Sunday School class will begin a study 
called “Agents of the Apocolypse” next Sunday. The leader is 
Mark Bullock and the class meets in classroom 15-3.

Directors Needed for Student Choir
The worship ministry is looking for a couple people are musically 
inclined and have hearts for children to lead our Youth Choir 
(3rd - 8th grade) or our Grace Kidz Choir (K - 2nd grade) for this 
semester. If you have interest or questions please e-mail Kevin 
King at kking@gracepres.org.

Special Needs Parents’ Night Out
If your family has a child with special needs, they are invited 
to join us on January 31 from 5:45-8:00pm so you can have a 
“night out!” All of your children will enjoy activities, dinner, and 
fun while you enjoy some free time. For more information, or to 
register, contact Lisa Schock at lschock@gracepres.org. Grace Women’s Fellowship January Luncheon

January 21, 2020
All women are invited to attend a luncheon with Pastor John 
and Grace Hopwood on Tuesday, January 21, at noon in the 
senior high room. A donation for lunch will be collected. For 
more information, please contact Sarah Alkire at
salkire@gracepres.org

GriefShare Meetings
Beginning January 13, 2020, 2:00-4:00pm
We are starting a new series of GriefShare tomorrow at 
2:00pm. It is a 13-week video series and sharing time for those 
who have lost a loved one. For questions or to register, call 
Geri Ringelspaugh at 309.251.2434. We meet in the Lounge.
Man in the Mirror Study
Beginning January 15, 2020, 7:00-8:00am
Join us in the Front Porch room for a one hour men’s study 
every Wednesday. Come and learn tireless truths for Christian 
living in today’s world.


